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From: Rhoda Fry
To: Arts and Culture; Gian Martire
Cc: Cupertino City Manager"s Office
Subject: reflections from "art" structure at Jollyman Park - potential impacts on neighbors?
Date: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 2:33:07 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Gian and Arts and Culture Commission,
Will there be reflections  from "art" structure at Jollyman Park with potential impacts on
neighbors?
The structure will be 13’ 2” high and over 98” wide (over 8 feet).
Why isn’t there any information about how neighbors were affected this in the packet?
Thanks,
Rhoda Fry
FYI – I don’t live adjacent to the project
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